
 
 

Mill Street Funding Partners Announces Name Change and 
Launches New Website 

 
Toronto, ON, July 23, 2015 –– Mill Street Funding Partners Inc. (“Mill Street”), the 
diversified investment company committed to creating sustainable, long-term growth for 
its partners, is proud to announce its new name – Mill Street & Co.  The company is also 
pleased to launch its new website and to open the doors of its new office located at 
7616 Yonge Street. 
 
“We are very excited about this evolution of our company,” said Noah Murad, President 
of Mill Street & Co. “At our core, we are not really ‘partners who fund’ but are an 
investment firm that represents a group of people and companies. When we perform 
any action, we know that it has to be reflective of the exceptional partnerships that we 
have built. Mill Street & Co., for us, carries this commitment.” 
 
While changing in name, Mill Street’s goal remains the same – to partner with investors 
and the management of the companies it invests in to generate long-term growth 
through the creation of real value.  
 
About Mill Street & Co. 
Mill Street & Co. (“Mill Street”) is a diversified investment company committed to 
creating sustainable, long-term growth through the intelligent application and 
management of capital. Mill Street actively manages its investments with the goal of 
providing its investors with capital returns exceeding major indices and mutual funds. 
Mill Street invests primarily by purchasing equity positions in private and public 
companies. 
 
For more information about Mill Street & Co, please visit www.millstreetco.com or email 

contact@millstreetco.com 
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